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Dear Carl:

I recently recieved your letter with details of your
reception of KKWK radio on June 19, 1989. According to
the details you supplied in your letter, this was our
regular scheduled programming that you reciewed.

I would like to appologize for the tardiness of this
response .and to say thank your for your radio monitoring.
I hope to hear from you again in the future with another

report of reception.

sincerely,

Station Manager
KKWK 97.1 FM

P.O0. BOX 9700 (918) 682-2488
MUSKOGEE, OK 74402 1-800-553-9797

“OUR BUSINESS IS MAKING YOUR BUSINESS BETTER”’




